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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity.  I have grave concerns about the proposed development at Holland

Lake, an entry site to the Bob Marshall Wilderness.  I feel this development is not a Montana quality.  I feel it will

have more degrading aspects than what is currently there.  As a native Montanan, I am so frustrated with all the

development and a lot is being done by out of state interest groups.  One only need look at Glacier National Park.

It's so crowded, it's so overrun , it's being environmentally degraded, and it's not that enjoyable any more.  Many

thoughts come to mind; how long till it's gone and  we've ruined what we came her for.  If Montana is the Last

Best Place, and in my mind that is now debatable, then we must protect it's wild spaces.  That's why people want

to visit Montana.  We must be the stewards of this great state and protect our habitat for us and the many

generations to come. Big developments, like the proposed Holland Lake development, are turning Montana into

Disneyland.  Please, let's set a new course for the future.  No big developments next to pristine wilderness. When

is enough enough? Thank you, Glenn Moffatt born in Shelby, Toole County, Montana.


